
April 30, 2021

Dear Families

Our school has reported another COVID case today. That makes 3 cases this week.

The most recent case has greatly impacted our staffing - we no longer have enough

teachers available to provide in-person instruction to our junior and senior high

students.  As a result Viking School has received approval to shift all students in

Grades 7 to 12 to remote learning for the next two weeks - from Monday, May 3 to

Friday, May 14. Teachers will reach out to their students on Monday, with details

about how their classes will proceed for the next two weeks.

We believe this temporary shift will make it possible for quality instruction to

continue, and for students and staff to remain well.

Thank you, once again, for your continued support and understanding during this most

unusual year.

Adam Madsen, Principal Kelly Arial, Assistant Principal


